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Weyburn Police Services releases 2021 business plan 

WEYBURN – Working together for a safer community is the top priority for the Weyburn Police Service 
in its new strategic plan. 

On Monday, the Weyburn Police Service (WPS) released its 2021 WPS Business Plan, prepared in 
collaboration with the Weyburn Board of Police Commissioners. The plan serves as a roadmap for the 
WPS and improves transparency with the community it serves. 

“We want to ensure Weyburn remains the best place to live and this plan is an excellent tool for our 
members to remain accountable,” said Chief Jamie Blunden. “The plan identifies key strategies for us to 
measure ourselves and keeps us committed to ensuring a safe and health community.” 

The three main goals of the 2021 plan are: 

• Ensuring a safer community for all; 
• Healthy organization; and 
• Community engagement. 

These goals and objectives were established through strategic planning with the Weyburn Police Board 
and consultation with community stakeholders. Major themes identified were drug issues within the 
community, employee and financial health within the WPS and transparency in the community. 

“We want to build on our community relationships to see how we can work better together with 
organizations like primary health, schools and the City of Weyburn,” Blunden said. “Our goal is to 
provide the best services we can and develop programming that serves what Weyburn needs.” 

The entire 2021 WPS Business Plan, along with other business plan resources, can be found on the 
Weyburn police website (www.weyburnpolice.ca/business-plan). 

The public can also leave comments about the business plan on the WPS website to help the 
organization better respond and connect to the community. 
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